
 
    Des Moines Laboratory  
 
    Notification Date: November 13, 2024 

 
 

Lyme Testing Update 

 

 

MercyOne Des Moines Laboratory will not be going live with Lyme IgG, Lyme IgM, and Lyme Total on 

November 11, 2024, as originally planned. Clients may continue to order Lyme G and Lyme M- with 

confirmatory Western Blot testing sent out as required- until further notice. 

               

Reason: This is because we have not received our Lyme validation kit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for choosing MercyOne Des Moines Laboratory. 

MercyOne Des Moines Laboratory 
1111 6th Avenue 
Des Moines, IA 50314 
T 515-247-4439  
Toll Free 877-263-1622 
F 515-643- 8832 
www.mercyone.org/desmoineslab 


